Every family matters, every moment counts
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Co-op Community Membership Scheme.

The Co-op has kindly donated £1312.34 to Friends of Bright Futures School in their latest
round of funding. Thank you to everyone who shops at the Co-op. You can nominate FBFS
if you have a Co-op membership card.
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Art news.
Lucy E painted lots of pictures and Jo collaged and embroidered all these pictures to
produce a fantastic pumpkin which is on display at The Veg Lord in Mossley.
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School trip.

This term the whole school visited Chester Zoo for our Endangered Animals topic and
everyone had a good time. We went to see the penguins which are usually found in the
Antarctic. Chester zoo works hard to conserve animal species. Rory loved seeing the
monkeuys.

Poppies are a symbol of Oliver and Freya by the war  Freya made a wreath to
remembrance. memorial. remember the soldiers.
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Oliver's Celebration cake.
Oliver made a delicious victoria sponge cake with butter icing as part of his challenge
towards his ASDAN Bronze award.

T His theme for his
celebration cake was
bonfire night whereby he
used fondant icing and
chocolate to make his
bonfire. He particularly loves
the puddles because as you
know it usually rains on
bonfire night! Well done
Oliver, We hope you
enjoyed the celebrations.

Christmas at Bright Futures School.

Brooklyn decorated his own
tree in his room. We look
forward to seeing parents
and families on Wednesday
the 14th of December for
our Christmas afternoon.

Happy Christmas Everyone from BFS!
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Jayden's work experience.
Jayden has been busy this half term learning about different work environments and
visiting lots of new places to see what they do.

Aimee Belmore, Editor in
Chief, at Saddleworth
Independent Newspaper
came into school to meet
Jayden and explain the
newspaper industry. It was
interesting to hear about
Aimee’s journey as a
journalist and the owner.
This was Aimee's last task
as Editor in Chief. We wish
you well in your new
venture! Thank you.

PSHE.

Here Jayden met
Cassandra Poll, Digital and
Channels Lead and Liam
McCallion, Communications
Officer, at Oldham Council.
Jayden was able to hear all
about Cassandra and Liam’s
role and the work they do
for the Council.

The new offices in Spindles
Shopping Centre were very
impressive and really
interesting to look around.

Jayden visited Robert Scott
and met Howard Meadham,
Production Manager, to
discuss job roles within the
company. Howard showed
Jayden around the mill and
explained all the processes
they undertake. The visit will
help Jayden explore the
‘world of work’ as part of his
Employability Skills
Development ASDAN
sessions.

In our sessions we have been looking at food banks and have started a reverse advent
calendar. We are asking for donations from each pupil's family. We hope you can help.

School Closes on Tuesday 20th December and reopens Wednesday 4th January

Dates for the diary:
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